
 

 

 

28th April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

To celebrate the coronation of King Charles III and his wife Camilla, as King and 

Queen of the United Kingdom and the other Commonwealth realms on Saturday 

6th May, the school will have a non-uniform day on Friday 5th May.  Students and 

staff are encouraged to wear red, white and blue items. 

 

Our Form Time session on Friday 5th May will include a compendium of 

coronation/King Charles III related facts alongside a combination of coronation- 

themed quizzes. 

 

There will be a £1 donation for the Prince’s Trust.  This is a fantastic charity which 

helps young people aged 11-30 develop life skills and find education and 

employment regardless of their background or the challenges they may be facing. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

MR. W. THOMPSON 

Principal 


